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Dear Sirs, Please may I voice my objection to the proposed changes to the Forestry Legislation 
Amendment Bill 2018. My reasons are that the amendments will allow even further unregulated 

destruction of our native forests and wildlife. This is totally unacceptable and more should be done 
to stop landowners from removing vital vegetation, trees and habitat. Please strengthen 

protections to bushland. So therefore I OBJECT to this proposed Amendment  

Yours faithfully  

Sandra Shergill 


